
THE DAILY BULLETIN 
CANYON HIGH SCHOOL 

             FRIDAY, MAY 3, 2013 

 

     NO PAGING MAY 6-16 DUE TO AP TESTING 

                         RALLY SCHEDULE 

    Period 1--- 7:03-7:55 

    Period 2--- 8:00-8:57 

    Period 3---9:03-9:55 

    Rally/Brunch 10:00-10:28 

    Period 4---10:34-11:26 

    Period 5---11:32-12:24 

    Lunch---    12:24-1:04 

    Period 6---1:10-2:02 

    Period 7---2:08-3:00 

_________________________________________________________ 

RALLYING TOGETHER 
Deputy Devin Freeman is an amazing friend, husband and father to three young children.  He is a man 

that puts his life on the line EVERYDAY for the citizens of the Santa Clarita Valley.  Please help us by 

supporting him and his family in the biggest fight of their lives.  ALL PROCEEDS from this event will be 

donated to the Freeman Family Fight.  Please come and show your love, support and encouragement.   

 

WHAT:  Canyon High School’s Powder Puff Football Festival 

WHERE:  Canyon High School Football Stadium 

WHEN:  Friday, May 3, 2013 

6:00pm- Gates Open for food trucks and festival fun (Food trucks, Silent Auction) 

8:00 pm—Powder Puff Football Game 

Cost:  $2 entry with donations going to the Freeman Family 

 

        MARK YOUR CALENDARS AND TELL YOUR FRIENDS 

 LET’S PACK THIS PLACE!!!!! 

_________________________________________ 
GENERAL 

 

SINGIN’ IN THE RAIN -- the movie musical smash is brought to the stage by the CANYON THEATRE 

department! 7 PM May 9th, 10th, and 11th at the Golden Valley Performing Arts Center. Tickets are $15 

or $12 W/ASB. Professional costumes, sets, live orchestra and fantastic dancing and singing make this 

an evening to remember! Don't miss it! 



ON THURSDAY, MAY 9, College Planning Experts will be in the Library from 7 to 8:30pm.  This is a 

GREAT opportunity to learn more about the financial aid opportunities and how to choose a college or 

vocational program - and so much more!  All students / their families are welcome to come and learn 

more!  To register, please call 295.9946 or go to www.CollegePlanningExperts.com/Workshops 

 

HEY JUNIORS!!  Do you want an amazing Senior Shirt next year?   Turn in your shirt designs before 

summer break to the ASB Office.  Paperwork is available now! 

 

SUMMER MELTDOWN PRE-SALE TICKETS on sale for $15 ALL THIS WEEK on the outdoor stage 

during both brunches and lunch.  The 10th Annual Summer Meltdown Art and Music Festival will be held 

on Saturday, May 4th at the Santa Clarita Skate Park and Grass Field.  3 stages, over 40 musical acts 

including bands, artist, and DJs.  There will be food trucks, vendors, non-profit boots, community and 

interactive art displays, and professional skate and bike demos. Check summermeltdown2013.com for 

more info.  

 

DO YOU LIKE BURRITOS?  Well then, come support Canyon Theatre today at Chipotle from  

12-8 p.m.  Enjoy great food for a great cause!  And don’t forget to go see Singin’ in the Rain next week! 

 

HEY CLASS OF 2014--THAT IS YOU JUNIORS!! Personalized Parking Spot Paperwork is available 

outside of the ASB office.  Paperwork is due May 17th by 1:00 p.m. Remember, first come –first serve! 

 

DANCE TEAM TRYOUTS ARE HERE!  Yes, it's time to try out for the Award-Winning Canyon Dance 

Team!  Don't know how to dance but think you've got what it takes?  We want to see your moves!  

Whether you are an experienced dancer or a new-comer, there is a place for you on the dance team.  

Come by Mrs. Denny's room G216 and pick up an information packet.    Dance tryouts are Saturday, May 

4th in the auxiliary gym.   We hope to see you there! 

 

ATTENTION ALL ARTISTS AND PHOTOGRAPHERS: YES I CAN is collecting submissions to be 

displayed at the Summer Meltdown Arts and Music Festival on May 4th at the Santa Clarita Skate park 

and Field.  If interested, stop by C 3 and speak with Ms. Lamedman, ask your art teacher, or talk to 

Enrique Gallagos, Austin Leinbach, Katie Hermosura, or David Ponce. Showcase your art or enter 

contests.  

 

ARE YOU INTERESTED in attending Harvard, Penn, Stanford, Duke, or Georgetown?  Admission 

reps will be in Downtown LA on Sunday, May 5th, 7:30pm at the Westin BonaVenture Hotel, 404 South 

Figueroa Street, call 213.642.1000.  Or you may go to Warner Marriott Center in Woodland Hills, 21850 

Oxnard Street on Monday, May 6th, 7:30 pm, call 818.887.4800.  For more info go to 

www.exploringcollegeoptions.org  

 

MEETINGS 

 

THE AMERICAN CANCER SOCIETY is having a meeting at lunch in C-4 TODAY. 

 

CHECKMATE CHESS CLUB AND OTHER BOARD GAMES will meet at Lunch in G-117.  Bring your lunch 

and enjoy the game of kings, queens, presidents, military leaders, and people all around the world.  

Looking for a game of competition and intellectual stimulation at its highest form?  Join us every 

Wednesday and Friday.  Questions, see Mr. Clark in G-117 

 

FCA MEETING: Is TODAY in room G-206!  Come join us for a fun time with friends and food.   

http://www.collegeplanningexperts.com/Workshops


Save the date for the last GSA (Gay/Straight Alliance) Club Meeting of the school year. We'll see you 

there during lunch on Thursday in C1! 

 

SENIORS 

 

HEY SENIOR COWBOYS:  The staff would like to honor a few of you.  Pick up an application for the 

Canyon Staff Scholarship in G-105 or in the counseling office.   

 

SENIORS: There is a scholarship available just for Canyon students.  You must be a male athlete with 

a GPA of 2.5 to 3.5 and intend to continue your education after graduation.  This is a great 

opportunity!!!  Please pick up an application from the counseling office today.  Applications are due on 

May 9th to Mrs. Goller. 

 

SENIORS, Graduation speech auditions will be held on Tuesday, May 7, from 1-4 in the Administration 

building.  Information and signups are at Ms. Liedblad's desk, just outside the AP offices.  Time slots 

are available on a first come first served basis.  Represent the Class of 2013! 

 

SENIORS:  Are you of Filipino ancestry with a 3.5 GPA?  If so, there is a $1000 scholarship that you 

might qualify for!  Please pick up an application in the counseling office.  The scholarship deadline is May 

10th. 

 

THE SEIJI ISOMOTO SCHOLARSHIP FUND is offering a $1000 scholarship.  To apply you must have 

a 3.0 GPA, have at least one parent that is Asian, and have lettered in a high school varsity sport.  

Applications are available in the counseling office. 

 

THE CALIFORNIA SCHOLARSHIP FEDERATION has $500 scholarships available for CSF seal 

bearers. Please stop by the library to pick up the scholarship application instructions. The submission 

deadline for all applicants is May 17th. 


